
From: simoliunass@netscape.net
To: CEO@GLWATER.org; Brian Baker
Subject: Public Comment to GLWA Board Mtg. on June 26, 2019
Date: Saturday, June 22, 2019 9:18:53 PM

PLEASE FORWARD THIS MESSAGE TO GLWA COMMISSIONERS ASAP, AS IT IS TIME SENSITIVE!
     Saulius Simoliunas and I participated in the International Great Lakes Research conference in
Brockport, New York June 10-14, 2019.  I met Henry Lickers, a First Nation Canadian representative on
the International Joint Commission of the Great Lakes, who informed me that, Canada had quit putting
fluoride in their drinking water because research revealed that fluoride- treated-water tripled the lead in
the water.  Could you research this and let me and others know what you find?  
     Tuesday at 6:30 P.M., June 24, 2019 at Source Bookstore at 4240 Cass, Dr. Mona Hanna Attisha's
book "What the eyes don't see" will be featured in WDET's Book Club. The Doctor-author will be present. 
We hope you will attend or at least tune into 101.9 FM to listen and comment.  At Saul's insistence, I am
sending this to you in writing, and I am hoping this will be forwarded to you and read by you in time for
you to participate. 
     Also, I would like to see GLWA send one or some of our best chemists to the semi annual American
Chemical Society conference in August in San Diego to attend the environmental chemistry sessions, etc.
Thank you,  Cindy Darrah, Great Lakes Water Protection Committee, cindydarrah@gmail.com,
(313) 414-5181, 492 Peterboro, Det 48201 
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